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Dear Dr, Lederberg,

Thank you for your article. Please find enclosed
a copy of Salm.seremban. I was extremely interested to
see that you had transduced this organism from Salm.miami;
does the XII of the latter completely correspond wi
that of "seremban"?

Yours sincerely,

Dr. Joshua Lederberg,
Department of Genetics,
University of Wisconsin,
Maddison, Wisconsin,
U.S.&.

 


